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Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with representatives of the Newark-Wayne Community

Hospital at Boller Point Vineyards in Sodus, NY. Senator Nozzlio had the opportunity to

discuss the future of the Finger Lakes region with individuals who are on the frontline of

both the healthcare and agriculture industries.

Pictured left to right: Robert Biernbaum, Chief of Emergency Services, Newark Wayne

Hospital; Becky and Bill McKee, owners of Boller Point Vineyards; Senator Mike Nozzolio;

Annette Leahy, President, Newark Wayne Hospital.



 


